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School Contact Details  

Phone: (03) 5943 2800    Fax: (03) 5943 2888    Email: officer.ss@edumail.vic.gov.au  

 

Term Dates  

 

Term 3: 11 July to 16 

September  

Term 4:  3 October 

to  20 December  

Welcome to term 3!  

We hope everyone enjoyed the break and have come back    
refreshed ready for a busy winter term.  All families will have 

been notified about attendance at SSG meetings. Please make 
the effort to attend as these meetings provide the basis of the 

programs we plan for the students.  

This week we have had a new bus with provision for a      

wheelchair delivered. This is a timely purchase as there are a 
lot of excursions planned for the term. We are also planning as    

senior school camp to Forest Edge. If you have not confirmed 
your childôs attendance at the camp could you please do so by 

the end of the week. We need a minimum number of campers 
for the program to go ahead and at present are short. It would 

be very disappointing if it needed to be cancelled.  
 

Regards  

Sue and Denise  

PS Just a reminder that the school uniform of navy pants and school 
top must be worn. This is especially important now that our students 

are out and about!  

Foundation students have been very fortunate to receive a   

donation of waterproof clothing from ômuddlarksõ. 

We received two complete sets which have proved very useful 

during this wet period.  

Their website address is: www.muddlarks.com.au  










